
May 22, 2016

Greg Woodrum, MBA
EMS Contract Coordinator

Pinellas County Emergency Medical Services
12490 Ulmerton Road – Suite 134

Largo, FL 33774

Dear Greg, 

This is a letter of recommendation written on behalf of Dr. Jeremy White. I highly recommend 
Dr. Jeremy White as an alternate member of the Pinellas County EMS Medical Control Board. 

I have worked with Jeremy for the past few years as the ED Medical Director of Florida Hospital 
North Pinellas. I have worked very closely with Dr. White on a number of initiatives and during that time 
he has shown dedication, knowledge and passion. Recently, Jeremy became the Associate Medical 
Director at Florida Hospital North Pinellas. He has adapted to his new leadership role well and continues 
to show great leadership within our own organization. 

I am confident that Dr. White would be an exemplary additional to the EMS Medical Control 
Board. I would recommend Dr. White without any reservation.  

Thank you, 

Dr. Raj Mathur
ED Medical Director at Florida Hospital North Pinellas 
mathurr@USACS.com


